

We would like to thank the faculty, the patrons, the students, and the staff for their cooperation and help. With a very special thanks to our advisor, Mrs. Gerry Skardon, we would like to end a book as well as a successful year.

We hope that we have captured some of the times and experiences which were meaningful to you, for a yearbook is a memory book and the memories of 1970-71 will be forever a part of us.

Gail Tumbleston - Editor Billy Carter - Photographer Cynthia Bazzle Betty Llew Moylan - Business Manager

